
 

 

 
 November 01, 2023 

 
Dear Sirs, 
  

Sub:  Action taken by the Company 

Ref.      1)    Letter No. NSE/LIST-SOP/COMB/FINES/0861 dated August 21, 2023 received 
from National Stock Exchange of India Limited (‘NSE’) through email 

 
             2)   Email Ref. SOP-Review/June23-Q/21-08-2023 received from ‘BSE Limited’ 

through email dated August 21, 2023 
 

With reference to above mentioned communications received from your good offices regarding 
payment of fine amounting Rs. 20,000 plus GST leived by the Stock Exchanges for non-
compliance under Regulation 17(1) of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 (Listing 
Regulations), 2015 for the quarter ended June 30, 2023, we would like to inform that the 
intimations received from NSE and BSE were placed at the Board Meeting held on 
November 01, 2023. 
 
The Board was also informed that the fine imposed by the Stock Exchanges has been paid. The 
Board took note of the same and suggested to be more diligent while complying the regulations. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Jubilant Ingrevia Limited 
 
 
 
Deepanjali Gulati 
Company Secretary 
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